
 

The 2015 CAPSLE Fellowship 

CAPSLE is devoted to providing an open forum for the practical study of legal issues 
affecting education. To that end, the Board of Directors is seeking applications for the 
2015 CAPSLE Fellowship. The annual CAPSLE Fellowship is in the amount of $5,000. 
(Cdn.). The successful applicant will present his or her paper at our annual conference. 
Past topics have included the role of the vice-principal, the constitutional right to an 
education, and the status of separate schools. In future, the association plans to 
sponsor a series of monographs on practical issues in education law. 

CAPSLE 2015 Fellowship Criteria 

1. Applicants for 2015 CAPSLE Fellowship must be Canadian citizens or landed 
immigrants enrolled in a Faculty of Law or a Graduate School of Education or 
related discipline at a Canadian university; 

2. Applicants must submit a one-page proposal for a paper, project, or research 
etc. that 

 is applicable to current practical issues in education law; 

 exhibits academic rigor; 

 is concerned with new or ongoing research or study and not with work 
that is already complete; 

 must be complete by April of the year following the award; and 

 includes plans for a final paper which will be presented at a CAPSLE 
Annual Conference in 2016. 

3. Applicants must attach a two-page curriculum vitae; 
4. Written proposals which exceed one-page will not be considered nor will 

curriculum vitae which exceed two-pages, subject to exceptional 
circumstances; and 

5. Applicants must attach three letters of reference attesting to the applicant’s 
ability to successfully complete the project proposed. 

The 2015 Fellowship Selection Committee reserves the right to make any decision it 
deems appropriate based on its full discretion. All decisions are final. 

Please send proposals postmarked no later than April 15, 2015 to: 

CAPSLE 
37 Moultrey Crescent 
Georgetown, Ontario 
CANADA ¤ L7G 4N4 


